The 14th Annual Holiday Tea, |
sponsored jointly by the Historical Society S
and Friends of the Mill Pond was held at
the Grant Park Clubhouse on Saturday
12/9. Volunteers spent days getting
everything ready; decorating the
clubhouse, putting together raffle
prizes, washing dishes & polishing
the silver, setting the tables as well
as baking cookies for the tea. The weather was beautiful that day and
the golf course was open which helped with sales at the bake sale!

It was a LOT of work but the 79 people who attended had a wonderful
time!l Butwe desperately need some younger volunteers to help us
keep this event, that has become a much loved tradition, going.

A HUGE THANK YOU to the volunteers who worked so hard!



